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Multi-Cultural Day
On Thursday this week, the Year 4 pupils 
visited the Marches School in Oswestry to 
take part in a variety of multi-cultural 
workshops. This included: drumming, 
dancing and drama. The children who 
took part all had a great time.

Remembrance Service
This Sunday (11th November), we will be 
joining with Christ Church to 
commemorate this year’s Remembrance 
Service.

The service begins at 10.15am at church. 
If you are able to join us, please come 
along.

Morning Routine
Please could we remind parents that 
children in Owen and Talbot classes 
should be left at the school gates in the 
morning so that they can make their own 
way into class. We are working on 
developing the children’s independence in 
the mornings. If you need to speak to your 
child’s class teacher for any reason, then 
an appointment can be made or teachers 
will be available at the end of the school 
day.

Children in Need
This year’s Children in Need will be held 
on Friday 16th November. We would like 
to support this worthwhile charity by going 
‘spotty’ for the day. 

We would like children to wear 
non-uniform and the spottier the better! 
We will also be decorating biscuits during 
the day. If children would like to take part, 
they should bring a £1 donation and no 
more than 50p for biscuits.

Flu Vaccinations
If you would like your child to receive the 
flu vaccine but haven’t got the form in 
please do so before Monday 12th 
November as the vaccines will be given 
during the afternoon.

Friends of Tilstock Meeting
We will be holding our first official meeting 
of the newly forming Friends of Tilstock 
group, if you would like to support school 
in this way, please come along at 1:30pm 
on Wednesday 14th November to find 
out about ways to support our fantastic 
school. We will also be discussing the 
upcoming Christmas Fayre and there will 
be cake and refreshments too!
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November
Sunday 11th November - Remembrance Day Service at Church (10am at Church) •	

Monday 12th November – Flu vaccinations for Children in Reception through to •	
Year 5 

Wednesday 14th November - Our first Friends of Tilstock meeting (1.30pm) •	

Friday 16th November - Year 5 Transition Event (details to follow)•	

December
Saturday 1st December – Church Christmas						       •	
Fayre at Tilstock Village Hall

Tuesday 4th December – School Pantomime							      •	
visit (there will be no Nursery on this day) 

Friday 7th December – School Christmas 								       •	
Fayre from 2pm

Monday 10th December – School Choir 								       •	
singing at Bradbury Care Centre 

Thursday 13th December – School 									        •	
Christmas Production

Thursday 20th December – School 								       •	
Christmas Party and Disco

Mr. Spicer’s Friday Challenge
Slightly different this week, we would like to find out the best ways of communicating 
with parents. If you have any thoughts about the best ways to communicate with us at 
school please let Mr. Spicer know on the school gate, maybe you think letters or best 
or we could look at starting a whatsapp group! Let us know your thoughts! 


